
                    

Announcement no. 2           Krakow, 13th March 2020 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Due to the announced state of epidemiological threat and increasingly stringent decisions of 

the Polish authorities and the authorities of the AGH University of Science and Technology 

related to preventive measures in the fight against the spread of coronavirus and after 

obtaining the consent of the Slovak and Czech Co-organizers, we officially inform about the 

change of the date of the XXVI INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE OF POLISH, CZECH 

AND SLOVAK FOUNDRYMEN  "WSPÓŁPRACA 2020", which was to take place on April 22nd-

24th. The venue remains unchanged. 

The conference will be held on 7th-9th September 2020 in the Castle and Palace Complex in 

Baranów Sandomierski. Other conditions of participation, including the rules and deadlines 

for submitting and reviewing articles in the Archives of Metallurgy and Materials, remain 

unchanged. Articles should be published by the Authors directly in the publishing system in 

the "WSPÓŁPRACA 2020" tab from 01/03/2020 to 30/04/2020. 

We apologize for the above change – it was introduced primarily for the safety of all of the 

participants - we hope you will fully understand this decision and meet us at a new date. 

With kindest regards, 

Katarzyna Major-Gabryś – Chairwoman of the Organizing Committee 

Stanisław M. Dobosz – Chairman of the Scientific Committee 

 


